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There are places allocated for students of regional or rural origin in our 

undergraduate programmes in Bachelor of Medicine and Bachelor of Surgery, 

Bachelor of Optometry, Bachelor of Medical Imaging (Hons) and the Bachelor 

of Pharmacy. These places ensure equitable access for such students.  

 

Students wishing to apply for one or more of these programmes under the 

Regional Rural Admissions Scheme (RRAS) category must provide the Faculty 

Student Centre with an official letter from the regional/rural school(s) they 

attended. 

 

The letter must include all of the following:  

 

(a) The full legal name and date of birth of the applicant 

(b) The dates and duration of the applicant’s study, e.g. “31 January 2017 to 

31 November 2021 (Yr9 - 13)” 

(c) The name and physical location of the education institute 

 

The letter should be signed by the principal or nominee, and emailed by 

the regional/rural education institution to:  

 
FMHSadmission@auckland.ac.nz  

 

Letters must be received on or before the application closing date 1 July 
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